Please join me in congratulating our 2024 IBEW 2213 Scholarship winners! We are featuring each one in our July newsletters. Each one submitted a wonderful essay, take a minute to read them!

On July 8 I met with our new class in the CSSC. Now that they've had a few weeks to settle in it was great to talk to them and answer questions.

On July 16 I heard 3rd step grievances with Labor Relations.

Please continue to attend our monthly union meetings and stay informed!

In Solidarity,

Barb

....

Barbara K. Carson

President/Business Manager

IBEW Local 2213